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Laurie Walter

From: TrusteeZapata
Sent: Thursday, November 16, 2023 9:20 PM
To: Robert Schoeneck
Cc: Robert Schoeneck; Mayor; Trustee Evans; Trustee Richards; Trustee Lynn; Laurie Walter
Subject: Re: Leaf and brush pick-up

Hello Rob, 
 
Thank you for writing to me and sharing your thoughts about leaf pickup with us. We appreciate hearing directly from 
residents.  
 
I’m sharing your letter with my fellow board members and we’ll certainly take your concerns into consideration. 
 
Have a nice night, 
Kathleen  
 
Get Outlook for iOS 

From: Robert Schoeneck  
Sent: Thursday, November 16, 2023 9:12:09 PM 
To: TrusteeZapata <TrusteeZapata@villageofskaneateles.com> 
Cc: Robert Schoeneck  Mayor <Mayor@villageofskaneateles.com> 
Subject: Leaf and brush pick-up  
  
Good evening Kathleen - I read in this weeks Press Observer  that other Village residents have voiced their displeasure 
about the leaf and brush service this fall. 
 
I’d like to add my name to that list - we’ve had pretty large piles of leaves along the entire stretch of Jordan Street from 
West Austin to West Elizabeth from close to 3 weeks - they’ve become an eyesore.  
 
If the DPW staff is too busy doing other things I think the Village should hire a contractor to provide the service - in my 
opinion it’s something that should be done at least a couple days each week from mid-October through early December. 
 
I’m always amazed how we’re able to clear the plow and remove the snow from the streets and sidewalks along 
Genesee Street regardless of how often or the amount of snow we get; yet it seems leaf’s get picked up twice over a two 
month period.  
 
It would make the Village look better throughout each week. 
 
Respectfully  
 
Rob Schoeneck  

 
 
Sent from my iPad 




